
Community supported agriculture 

at westwind farm…. 

 
Quite a few farms offer Community Supported Agriculture (CSA) programs.  They gen-
erally involve paying during the winter months for a season of produce to be picked 
up during the summer and fall.  Every farm is unique in their offerrings.   
 
At Westwind, we offer fresh and healthy vegetables, as well as bread, eggs, flour, bak-
ing mixes, and eggs, all of which are produced here at the Farm.  You can customize 
your share to include all of the Farm’s Harvest, or only certain ones that suit your 
needs.  You also choose whether you’d like a large (every week pick up) or small 
(every other week pick up) sized share.   We have an annual CSA Luncheon Meeting 
in January each year to get feedback from last year and /or questions, requests, etc., 
for the upcoming season.  Sign up runs from January through the end of March, after 
which payments are non-refundable.  Final payments are due by mid-May.  Sign up 
may be extended until early June if need be. 
 
Pick up times for the CSA (and for other on farm orders) are Fridays 4-8  pm and Sat-
urdays, 10-3.  The rest of the days we are out gardening, preparing the foods for your 
shares, or if it’s a Sunday, we’re on family day — no business is transacted. 
 

If you would like more specific information regarding Westwind Farm’s CSA, please 

give us a call at (810) 701-8151 or email us at themillers@westwindmilling.com 

 

 

 


